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                                                                        June 15, 2005

HAND DELIVERED

Public Service Commission of Utah
400 Heber M. Wells Building
160 East 300 South
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111
 
            Re:      Docket No. 05-057-01. June 29, 2005 Scheduled
                        Technical Conference for Questar Gas.

Dear Commissioners:

            After informal discussions, legal counsel for Questar Gas Company, the Division of
Public Utilities, and the
Utah Committee of Consumer Services have concluded, with approval of
their clients, that matters are not yet at a point
were any purpose would be served by proceeding
with the above-referenced technical conference.

            Accordingly, the parties respectfully request that the technical conference scheduled for
June 29, 2005 be
cancelled.

            The parties will consult with the Commission at the appropriate time to set a new date for
a technical conference
in this matter.

                                                                                    Respectfully,

                                                                                    REED T. WARNICK
                                                                                    Assistant Attorney General
                                                                                    Counsel for the Utah Committee of
                                                                                    Consumer Services
cc:       Mike Ginsberg
            Scott Brown
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